
 

 

April Newsletter 2012 

 

      
Important Dates 

 

April 3rd    Spring Basket Tickets and Money Due 

April 5th   Draw for Spring Basket 

April 5th   Heritage Fair 9:00 - Noon 

April 6th    Good Friday 

April 9th    Easter Monday 

April 13th (AM)  District PD- No School for Students 

April 13th (PM)  School Based PD- No School for Students 

April 18th   Hot Lunch Orders Due (Wednesday) 

April 19th   Earth Day Clean-up 1:00 – 2:00 

April 20th   Curriculum Delivery Day – No School for Students 

April 22   Earth Day 

May 1st   Music Festival 

May 3rd    NBTA Meetings and PD for Teachers No School 

May 4th   Subject Council Day – No School for Students 

May 7th Kindergarten Orientation Day – No School for 

Current Kindergarten Students. 

May 8th The Bully in the Purple Pants Presentation 

May 10th  Interaction Theatre -  “Jacob Two Two Meets the 

Hooded Fang” 

May 21st  Victoria Day – No School for Students 

May 31st Spring Clean-up 

 

 

 

 



Earth Hour 

 

 
 
Morna Heights School participated in Earth Hour activities on March 30th by 

turning off ALL power and electronics . What a great way to help the Earth!!! 

 

Earth Day Clean-Up 

 
 

Once again our students will take place in an Earth Day Clean-up of our 

school grounds and surrounding neighborhood on April  19th. Students will be 

provided with gloves to wear. Parents are welcome!! 

 

 

Heritage Fair 

      
 

Morna Heights  Grade 4 and 5 students are taking part in a Heritage 

Enrichment project.   Student Heritage Projects will be on display on 

Thursday April 5th between 9am -Noon.  Students will be on hand to discuss 

their projects. Students participating in this project will have the 

opportunity to take part in the Regional Heritage Fair taking place at the NB 

Museum in May.   
  

 

Spelling Bee 

     
Students from grades 1-3 participated in a Spelling Bee with Mrs. Ruigrok. 

Congratulations to Cara Nason from Mrs. Walsh’s class for spelling all words 

correctly!! 



 

 
 

 “Thank you” to Lori Nason, Kelly Delucry and Mindy Amirault for making 

homemade turkey soup and serving the children on March 2nd. The children 

really enjoyed the soup. It was very kind of these ladies to dedicate their 

time to come into the school to prepare and serve the soup. Thank you very 

much from the students and staff of Morna Heights School!!  

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Orientation Day 

 

 
 

Kindergarten Orientation Day will take place on May 7th. It will give new 

kindergarten children an opportunity to meet their teacher and take part in 

a few centers. They will also be going for a short ride on a school bus and will 

be introduced to the school bus rules.  

*Current kindergarten students will stay at home on this day. 

 

 

Morna Heights School Choir 

 

 
 

Morna Heights School Choir will be performing in the New Brunswick 

Competitive Festival of Music on Tuesday, May 1st. 

Watch for permission slips to arrive home soon. 

 

 



 

The Bully and the Purple Pants 

 

 
 

On May 8th, Morna Heights School will be presented with “The Bully in the 

Purple Pants.” 

 

SPRING INTO SHAPE  

 
COME AND JOIN THE MORNA HEIGHTS SCHOOL FITNESS FUNDRAISER 

GROUP  

NEW 8 WEEK SESSION STARTS 

WED MARCH 14TH – WED MAY 9TH 2012  

SUNDAY AND WEDNESDAY NIGHTS FROM 7-8 PM 

$5.00 DROP IN FEE  

Wed, Mar 14 - Laureen Craft 

Sun, Mar 18 - Krista Hawkes 

Wed, Mar 21 - Laureen Craft 

Sun, Mar 25 - Maria McGraw 

Wed, Mar 28 - Laureen Craft 

Sun, Apr 1 - Terre Hunter 

Wed, Apr 4 - Laureen Craft 

Sun, Apr 8 - EASTER SUNDAY - NO CLASS 

Wed Apr 11 - Lori Lofstrom 

Sun, Apr 15 - Maria McGraw 

Wed, Apr 18 - Laureen Craft 

Sun, Apr 22 - Terre Hunter 



Wed, Apr 25 - Lori Lofstrom  

Sun, Apr 29 - Krista Hawkes 

Wed, May 2 - Laureen Craft 

Sun, May 6 - Maria McGraw 

Wed, May 9 - Laureen Craft 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch        

May hot lunch orders are due in on Wednesday, April 18, 2012.  Thank you. 

 

Spring Fundraiser     

 

Our spring fundraiser is with Vesey Seeds.  All information will go home with 

the children on Friday, March 30.  This fundraiser will run from April 2 – 

April 16.  All money and orders are due in on Monday, April 16.   Prizes will be 

awarded for the top seller and the top class.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

The Home and School wishes everyone a Very, Hoppy Easter! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

We will be doing our annual “Spring Clean-up” on Thursday, May 31st.  

Parents and children are encouraged to come and bring their gloves, rakes, 

edgers and any perennials that you may want to share. We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 

Stay tuned for information on a special project coming up. 

 

Have a Happy Easter! 


